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 17th May 2024 
Charity Fundraising for Raystede Animal Charity 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

As you may be aware, the Pupil Governors and School Councils from across the federation have been 

working together to organise a fundraising event for a local charity. The councils took three charities to 

vote within their schools, where classes voted for Raystede animal charity based in Ringmer. They have 

continued to work hard to think of events we can take part in together, whilst being geographically 

separate. From votes conducted in each of the schools, the highest voted for event was a fun run with a 

bake sale to finish the day. The School Councils would like to add an element of competition to this, to see 

which school can raise the most money!  

 

Each school will be hosting their fun run on Friday 7th June, and we would like to invite the children to 

come dressed as their favourite animal for the day. We kindly ask for a donation to dress up, and 

sponsorship forms will be sent home shortly for the Fun Run. Please may any payments be made via 

ParentPay. We would love to invite parents to come, watch and support your children during their run! 

 

At East Hoathly, we will be combining our bake sale with a baking competition, where we will be voting for 

the best bake- There are wonderful prizes up for grabs! Please remember that we are a nut free school, so 

can all bakes be made without nuts, and we kindly ask that any bakes have a list of ingredients provided. 

We welcome any gluten free & vegan cakes too! 

 

The school councils have worked tirelessly to create this event across the federation for a charity of their 

choosing, and they are looking for as much support as possible. They understand that financially, this is a 

difficult time for everyone and are grateful for any support you can give.  

 

We hope you are just as excited as we are! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Howes 

Class Teacher 


